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*February 28, 2003 
 
Claim and filing fee filed by attorney for Plaintiff.  Amount of 
Claim: $300.00+.  

March 10, 2003 
 

Copy of Claim forwarded to attorney for Defendant and Chief 
Deputy Attorney General.  ANSWER DUE FROM DEFENDANT 4/9/03.  
 March 14, 2003 
 
Acceptance of Service of Claim received from Chief Deputy 
Attorney General.  Receipt of same acknowledged by Chief Deputy 
Attorney General March 13, 2003.  
 March 14, 2003 
 
Acceptance of Service of Claim received from attorney for 
Defendant.  Receipt of same acknowledged by attorney for 
Defendant (undated).  
 April 2, 2003 
 
Letter received from attorney for Defendant (via fax) requesting 
an extension of time until May 2, 2003 to file a responsive 
pleading.   
 April 7, 2003 
 
Letter forwarded to Defendant granting an extension of time for 
Defendant to file a responsive pleading.  Responsive pleading 
due 5/2/03.  
 May 5, 2003 
 
Defendant filed Preliminary Objections and Brief in Support of 
Preliminary Objections.  Copy forwarded to Plaintiff.  Response 
due 6/9/03.  
 *June 5, 2003 
 
Plaintiff filed Amended Claim.  Amount of Claim: unchanged.  
 June 10, 2003 
 
Board forwarded copy of Amended Claim to Defendant and Chief 
Deputy Attorney General.  Response due from Defendant 7/7/03.  
 June 16, 2003 
 
Defendant filed Acceptance of Service of Amended Claim.  Receipt 
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of same acknowledged June 11, 2003.  
 
 June 16, 2003 
 
Chief Deputy Attorney General filed Acceptance of Service of 
Amended Claim.  Receipt of same acknowledged June 11, 2003.  
 June 19, 2003 
 
Board issued an Opinion and Order.  Order as follows: AAND NOW, 
this 19th day of June, 2003, the Preliminary Objections filed by 
the Defendant on May 5, 2003, are hereby DENIED as MOOT.@  Copy 
forwarded to Plaintiff and Defendant.  
 June 25, 2003 
 
Defendant filed Acceptance of Service of Opinion and Order dated 
June 19, 2003. Receipt of same acknowledged by Defendant June 
20, 2003.  
 June 30, 2003 
 
Defendant filed Preliminary Objections and Brief in Support.  
Copy forwarded to Plaintiff.   Response due from Plaintiff 
8/4/03.  
 July 29, 2003 
 
Plaintiff filed Acceptance of Service of Opinion and Order dated 
July 19, 2003.  Receipt of same acknowledged July 28, 2003.  
 August 1, 2003 
 
Plaintiff filed Claimant=s Answer to Preliminary Objections and 
Brief in Opposition.  Copy forwarded to Defendant.  

April 5, 2005 
 

Plaintiff filed Praecipe to Withdraw with Prejudice.  Copy 
forwarded to Defendant. 
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April 7, 2005 
 

Board rendered an Order.  Order as follows:  "AND NOW, this 7th 
day of April, 2005, upon receipt of a Praecipe to Withdraw with 
Prejudice, requesting the Board to “Please mark the above 
referenced appeal as withdrawn, settled, discontinued and ended 
with prejudice.”, executed by Donald R. Reavey, Esquire, 
attorney for Plaintiff, and docketed with this Board under date 
of April 5, 2005, it is ORDERED and DIRECTED that said case be 
marked 'settled, discontinued and ended with prejudice'."  Copy 
forwarded to Plaintiff and Defendant. 

 
April 12, 2005 

 
Defendant filed Acceptance of Service of Order dated April 7, 
2005. Receipt of same acknowledged April 11, 2005. 

 
  


